
Turncroft Nursery 

Welcome Newsletter  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

    What a wonderful half term we have had. The children have amazed us all with how well 

they enter nursery with their smiley faces and eagerness to learn. The children really have settled into the rou-

tines, made lots of friends and explore the nursery in its full! 

We have already seen the progress that they have made and hope that you can too. We  had a lovely time on 

Grandparents Day and are looking forward to our Christmas Get Together too. 

Next half term will be a busy one with lots of exciting things planned including a dress up day in our first week, 

Sports Cool , a local company will be coming in to work with children on developing their gross motor skills and 

also the excitement of Christmas that will be here before we know it! 

Below is further information and dates for your diaries. As always, if you have any problems or queries please feel 

free to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support  

Mrs Berry 

School Fund  

Please remember to send in your school fund £2.50 per week . 

This is collected every week and help to support snack given 

during the day and other activities within the nursery through-

out the year such as, baking and art activities.  

Illness  

If your child is ill or will be  

absent from nursery for  

another reason, please make sure that 

you ring the office to let us know.  

Free October Half Term Activities at the Family  

Hubs and Children Centre’s 

Please scan the QR code to find out more.  



 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 29th October Nursery opens  

Thursday 31st October  Dress up day– see Tapestry for more information  

Friday 8th November  Photograph Day  

Friday 15th November  Children in Need– more details to follow  

Week beginning 18th November  Parents meetings with keyworkers –more details to follow  

Thursday 5th December  Bedtime stories  event  6pm  

Thursday 12th December  Nativity dress rehearsal at St Peters Church  

Monday 16th December  Nativity performance 9.30am at St Peters church  

Thursday 19th December  Christmas get together in keyworker groups  with parents/

family max 2 people  

Friday 20th December  Party day 

Nursery closes for Christmas until  6th January  

Clothing  

We use our outdoors in ALL weathers so please ensure that 

your child has suitable clothing. Shoes with Velcro also 

make the children more independent when putting on 

their wellies. As we return I am sure that we will need 

more hats and gloves so please remember to label these 

too, along with a warm coat.  

PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING THAT YOUR CHILD WEARS TO 

NURSERY, INCLUDING SHOES AS LOTS OF CHILDREN HAVE 

THE SAME SHOES! 

Healthy Lunchboxes  

Please ensure that your child has a healthy lunchbox. A typical example would be a  sandwich, yo-

gurt, piece of fruit and healthy snack. We also have snack daily in nursery, twice a day for 30 hour 

children. No chocolate should be in lunchboxes.  

Please ensure that your child has a drink  and that lunchboxes are labelled with your child’s name.  

Tapestry 

It is lovely to see how many of you have logged into Tapes-

try. We share lots about what we are learning, achieve-

ments that your child makes and also information such as 

newsletters and diary dates. Please remember that you can 

add photographs to Tapestry and we can share these in Key 

Worker time. Miss. Murphy will be adding information over 

the holidays with home learning challenge that you can 

complete at home.  


